
Endowment Income / Post-dated Cheques 
(Please return one copy to Synod Office) 

 
 
It is Diocesan Policy that parishes with “Endowment Income” be encouraged to add at least 
25% of such income to their “Fair Share” allotment. 
 

 
At a meeting of the ________________________________________________________ 

                                                            (Wardens/Advisory Board/Annual Vestry) 

on ________________________2018,  attended by  ____  persons, the above was carefully and 

prayerfully considered and we hereby confirm and acknowledge that we will accept an extra 

allotment regarding endowment income,  calculated as follows: 

   

25% of $________________________   (2017 Endow. Inc.)  =    $_____________ 

 
 
In accordance with Canon D-4, Section 3 (Page D-4 of the Canons) as well as the new policy 
established by the Executive Committee, we enclose monthly post-dated cheques for 
Apportionment, Stipend, etc., as follows:  (The cheques for January, February and March 
represent estimated amounts until the usual Synod Office billing has been issued). 
 
Jan 1, 2018    __________         May 1, 2018   __________          Sept 1, 2018   ________ 
 
Feb 1, 2018    __________          Jun 1, 2018    __________          Oct 1, 2018   ________ 
 
Mar 1, 2018   __________         July 1, 2018    __________          Nov 1, 2018  ________ 
 
Apr 1, 2018    __________         Aug 1, 2018    __________          Dec 1, 2018 ________ 
 
 
 
________________________________ ___________________________________                                

( Chair )        ( Church Warden ) 
 
 
 
___________________________________________ ______________________________________________ 

                  ( Vestry Clerk )      (  Church  Warden) 
 


